
November 2023

Dear Bill,

The biggest event of the year for us is about here. Every year in November, we go to California
for our Missionary Communication Workshop. New missionaries just starting out on
deputation and missionaries who have been on the field for decades attend the workshop.
During the workshop, missionaries will have the opportunity to improve every aspect of
communication. They will receive instruction on preaching, teaching, presentations in
churches, Question and Answer sessions and letter writing. 

Please pray for the missionaries attending the workshop this year. Pray for on-time flights
and that there will be no distractions during the week that would hinder the missionaries
from benefiting from this workshop. Pray as well for the 5 coaches and 7 volunteers who
make the workshop possible.
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